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It's editorial time 
again. While I was 
sitting in the T.V. 
room in. the College 
Union I came up with 
an idea! Eureka!

To be very blunt.... 
the students at MHC 
are pigs. Not in the 
literal sense of the 
word but in their act
ions . This comes to 
mind very strongly 
late on Sunday night, 
anywhere in the Col
lege Union.
Anywhere one travels 

in the CU he/she is 
sure to find the re
mains of MHC students. 
Nab ' wrappers on the 
floor,empty soft drink

NEW POLICY 
from pg. 1

Recycling

Contest:

his tuition for the 
next semester and 
half will be for the 
test. The cost for 
auditing a course 
will be 30 dollars 
per credit hour.

The second proposal 
adopted by the facul
ty concerns suspen
sion of a student for 
academic reasons. 
"At the end of each 
session, any full
time student who has 
failed to complete 
five full courses, 
which may include the 
short temn (20 semes
ter hours) with at

BYOB,C,P,etc

preceding twelve 
months will be sus
pended for a minimvim 
of one regular semes
ter." This will not 
apply to freshmen and 
students who inter
rupt their college 
program until twelve 
months after . they 
have enrolled as fult 
time students.
Students who are 

suspended from school 
for academic reasons 
may make application 
for readmission after 
one full semester and 
any student may ap
peal his case to the 
Committee on Admis
sions and Academic 
Standards.

Now is the time for 
all ^ood students to 
recycle, conserve and 
save those precious 
pennies.

Edna Moore is hold
ing their own re-cyc
ling Contest now thr
ough October 16.

The contest is di
vided into two cat
egories: 1. The most 
original, and 2. The 
most practical. En
tries will be■judged 
October 17.
One winner and three 
honorable mentions 
will be chosen for 
each division.
All entries will be 

on exibit in the Edna 
Moore lobby duirigg 
Homecoming Weekend.

We are indebted to 
Sally McQuaig, . who 
gave us the idea for 
the contest. Sally 
is a transfer student 
from Florida, where 
she had environmental 
studies. Later this 
year Sally will be 
speaking to Girl's 
Hill on ecology, one 
of several student 
lead discussions sch
eduled for Edna Moore 
Stroup, and Huffman 
Dorms.

BITS
BRIEFS

cans, melted ice cream 
cones all over the ta
bles are_ jtist ■ a few 
examples. If you have 
ever been in the Snack 
Bar I'm sure you have 
noticed the cluttered 
tables. Mind you, I'm 
not referring to books 
but remains from some- 
ones breakfast, supper 
or snack. Now I'm ask
ing .... Why should it
be this way? Each and 
every one of , us com
plain about mess but 
none of us are willing 
to set examples and be 
neat.

So,come on MHC,Don't 
be a litterbug.

Riiben Orengo is 
offering a beginners 
course in 
Kyokuchenkai-Kan Kar
ate which will start 
on Tuesday October 1, 
1974.He holds a brown 
belt in this style 
and has experience in 
teaching. The classes 
will be formal les
sons Ih hours each 
and 3 times a week. 
Ruben will meet with 
all interested male 
and female persons on 
Monday September 30th 
at 6p.m. in the small 
gym.

Sigma Kappa Lamdba 
is announcing it's 
2nd Annual Heart Fund 
THROW-A-THON on Sept. 
27,28, and 29. -The 
social-service fra
ternity was success
ful in raising over 
$2,000 last year and 
was awarded an out
standing organization 
certificate from the 
North Carolina Heart 
Fund Assocation.

The event will take 
place at the Tunnel 
Road Shopping Center 
in Asheville. It will 
consist of throwing a 
baseball for 60 con
tinuous hours. They 
are setting as their 
goal for this year 
$2,500, and they hope 
you will come out and 
give them your 
support.

NOTICE
All Students 

from
Ernie Howard 

Station Manager 
WMHC

On May 17, 1974,
WMHC applied to the 
Federal Communicatiois

Commissions for a 10 
watt FM educational 
license. As you can 
see or have heard, we 
have not received out 
construction permit. 
This is not the fault 
of any individual at 
M.H.C. The hold-up 
in Washington due to 
many officials" tak
ing vacations has 
caused out applica
tion to be "laid in 
the dust." Please 
forgive us for the 
delay and all com
plaints should be 
directed to the F.C.C 
Washington, D, C.-NOT 
US I Thank you for 
your understanding.

There will be a 
meeting of persons 
interested in working 
with the new FM sta
tion this year on 
Tuesday, October 1, 
at 7:00 p.m. behind 
the Fine Arts Build
ing .

Editor's note: This
article was contribu
ted by an avid bridge 
player, who thought 
the "bridge players 
of MHC" would enjoy 
it.

Yes ma'am, I quit 
that job. It was the 
most ridiculous place 
I've ever been ini 
They played a game 

called bridge, and 
last night there was 
a lot of fellas and 
gals there. Just as 
I was fixen to serve 
refreshments, I heard 
this man say to a wo
man, "Take your hands 
off my trick I"

I just near dropped 
dead when, bless my 
bones, I heard ano
ther man say, "You 
sure got a nice 
bust." Then another 
man says, "Lay down 
and let me see what 
you've got I" , Then I 
hears this woman say.

"You forced me and I 
had to take you out 
when I'd already been 
down twice I" Then 
this other woman 
says, "You forced me 
twice when you didn't 
have enough for one 
good raise." And 
then some woman says 
something about "cov
ering her honor."
Well, I just up and 

gits my hat because I 
knowed that ain't no 
fitting place for me, 
and just as I was 
leaving, I hope to 
die if this woman 
didn't say, "Well, I 
guess we'll stop now, 
as this is my last 
rubber." and then 
doggone if she didn't 
say, "Laydown yo^ 
dummy and let me play 
on it!"

No ma'am, I'm a la' 
day and I just 
couldn't stay therel

ATTENTION CLOGGEBS'
Wedne sday, Sept' 

ember 30, try-out^ 
for the MHC cloggi^^^ 
team will be held McConnell Gym at 8:0® 
P.M. We will be 
hearsing Western an® 
Mo\intain Clogging.

COME ON OUT. . .
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